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Please halt the extensions against our second amendment rights. This state has 

already more push in violation than others. Utilizing our existing systems better 

including improving addressing directly to improve the mental health of our populous 

is paramount! We have already an insane amount approved to pull from the 

marijuana program which voters approved for education.. this was re-directed to 

mental health, but instead money is addressing administrative use of narcan and 

giving out tents. We don't have a housing crisis, a mental health crisis is feeding a 

drug crisis and blowing up the statistics of our homeless population. Please direct 

legislative efforts towards accountant for utilizing the EXISTING funding and 

programs. If you want to HELP make gun safety training MORE affordable. Make 

mental health MORE affordable. Thank you for your consideration of standing for our 

second amendment, for your people. 


